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MEMORANDUM 

Subject:  Parks, Trails and Recreation Advisory Committee Resolution 

Regarding QR Codes on Park Signs 

To:   Thorold City Council 

From:  Justin Letourneau, Legislative & Municipal Elections Coordinator  

 

At their meeting on December 2, 2024, the Parks, Trails and Recreation Advisory 

Committee discussed the new quick-response code (QR code) on the new signs at 

Battle of Beaverdams Park and that it would be useful to have QR codes on other park 

signs owned by the City of Thorold. These QR codes could direct individuals to the 

City's website for more information and to report a concern. 

The Committee passed the following resolution: 

That Council DIRECT staff to report on adding QR codes to existing park signs 

owned by the City of Thorold. 

Respectfully submitted and signed by 

 

________________________________ 

Justin Letourneau 

Legislative & Municipal Elections Coordinator  


